
NORTH YUNDERUP COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

NEWSLETTER 
April 2025                         nycassociation1@gmail.com 

Time flies 

April already! We’re sure everyone is enjoying a break from the baking hot Summer days and a reprieve (of 
sorts) from the mozzies. We’ve got lots coming up in the next couple of months in our beautiful little 
community, so make sure to mark your calendars and join in where you can. 

The Committee oƯers their enormous thanks to those who joined us for Clean Up Australia Day on March 2nd. 
Keeping our little bit of paradise looking amazing benefits everyone. 

We welcome Patrick Brown as the new Vice President of the NYCA. Patrick gives his time generously in many 
ways to our community – thank you Patrick. 

Get your running shoes on for the  

Easter Egg Park Dash 
The North Yunderup Community 

Association has it on good 
authority that the Easter Bilby will 
be visiting Kingfisher Park to hide 

oodles of Easter treats.  

We invite the young and the young 
at heart to come along and join the 

great Easter Egg hunt.

Where: Kingfisher Park  
(meet at the footy posts) 

When: Sunday, April 13 at 10.30am 
 

Win an Easter hamper! 
Everyone should have received their 
invitation in their postbox to our 
inaugural Easter Egg Dash. On the back 
is a colouring in. Bring it along on the 
day to go into the draw to win an Easter Hamper. 
Spare copies are in the Book nook if you missed out 
(or coloured outside the lines.)  

 Save these dates 
May 4 (Sunday) at 10am 

Mulching Kingfisher Park 
Many hands will make light work. Please bring 
anything that will help us spread the mulch and if 
you know someone with a little bobcat to help, 
we’d be most grateful. 

May 25 (Sunday) at 10am 
Planting Kingfisher Park 

We have in excess of 400 little natives to beautify 
our park. Bring gloves and trowels. 

Upcoming events 
Dates haven’t yet been allocated but we’re in the 
planning stages of… 

Sundowner in the Park 

Bring some chairs and a blanket, listen to some 
tunes and meet your community. 

Children’s Movie Night 

A fun opportunity for local children and their 
families to meet. Late afternoon at NYCA Hall. 

Thanks … 
to Amanda Atherton from Murray 
Forrest Friends for generously 
donating the playdough kit in the 
Easter Hamper. Take a look at 
Amanda’s amazing work in 

returning children to nature, one play session at a 
time. 
            murrayforrestfriends.com.au 

 

We won a thing! 
Thanks to the generosity of the Community Bank 
Pinjarra, we have a $4850 grant to spend on 
refreshing our basketball court in Kingfisher Park. 
There are plans afoot to include a pickleball court 
and supply the net, paddles and balls too! 



Local Goss 
We’ve all watched with excitement the leasing of the 
shop on North Yunderup Drive and here’s the inside 
scoop. 

You may have seen Lorette and Frankie out and about 
with their beautiful greyhound rescues. They assure 
me that being able to walk to and from work is pretty 
awesome! 

Mostyn & Frankie create enchanting, bespoke 
giftboxes that tick all the boxes. Their products are 
sourced from Australian artisans and artists, they’re 
natural and sustainable, and every gift box is a unique 
and delightful experience.  

A cafe will be opening onsite, and we 
hope everyone supports these 
wonderful and hard-working locals. 

NY Community Hall  

 Community Recycling 
In our community, we have the opportunity to work 
together for the benefit of everyone. Here are some 
local recycling resources… 

10 cent can/bottle collection 
A collection bin for cans and bottles is located at 
the boat ramp. The proceeds are used by the NY 
Community Association to put on events. 

Blister packs and bottle tops 
Collection bins are located at the Booknook on the 
corner of Culeenup Rd and River Glen Drive. Peta 
Nutt donates her time to sort these resources and 
then they go to Boddington RRR. 

Booknook 
Books, puzzles and magazines all find their way to 
new homes from the Booknook. Come along and 
take a book home or leave your last awesome read 
there for someone else to enjoy. 

The hall is available to be hired when not in use by 
regular groups. Please contact Linda Gregory for 
bookings either by phone 0409687926 or email 
lgregory@iinet.net.au . 

Regular bookings 
Craft Group – Bring your project 
Day:  Monday 
Time:  9.30am-3pm Cost:  $7.50 

CoƯee, morning tea, and chat 
Day:  Saturday 
Time:  10-11am 
Cost:  $5.00 

Improve mobility 
Various forms of Mobility instruction. Chair Pilates / 
Moving to music. 
Day:  Tuesday – Chair Pilates 
 Wednesday – Moving to Music 
Time:  9-10am Cost:  $5.00 

Stepping Out Dance 
Call Norma for details 0427 189 494 
Days:  Friday   Time:  10am 
 

 Support local 
Peel Open Studios 

Our very own local artist 
extraordinaire, Cass, will 
be opening her studio at 
51 Culeenup Rd on 
Saturday and Sunday 

3&4 and 10&11 May from 10am-4pm.  

Need a bookkeeper? 

Jetty restoration… and more 
Grating FRP Australia is a local 
Mandurah business specialising in 
fibre-reinforced polymer (FRP) 
solutions including: 

 4WD Recovery tracks & trailer transfer ramps 
 Bridges, Platforms & Decking 
 Water access solutions (Jetties, 

duckboards…)   
 Pathways & stairs (Inc. Handrails & Treads) 

Suggestions? 
If you have any ideas or suggestions that would 
benefit our community, send us an email. 
nycassociation1@gmail.com  


